
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 19:05
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Aidan Ringrose
 
Name: Aidan
Surname: Ringrose

 
 
Message:
Drogheda together with its southern, western and northern catchment areas should be the focus of a
nation plan for future growth on account of its quantum of population and direct rail link to Dublin
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